
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that 

authorization has been granted to light motor vehicles only to utilize the Priority 

Bus Route from Port-of-Spain (Abattoir Road) to Champs Fleur/Mt. Hope on the 

eastbound lane only.  

Authorization has been granted for the following period:  

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st February, 2023 from 5:00 p.m. to 12:00 a.m.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 
 
 
 

PARTIAL OPENING OF THE PRORITY BUS ROUTE FROM 

PORT-OF-SPAIN TO CHAMPS FLEUR/MT. HOPE    

17th February, 2023 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


